
Absolutely NOT! There is already a big enough problem with the trash these people leave behind. It’s 

unsanitary and an eyesore for tax-paying citizens who pay to have a clean city to live in. Also, they are 

committing crimes against homeowners and residents. As tax-payers, we should not have to be afraid to 

go outside. The only thing we should be doing is creating more drug treatment facilities for them to go 

to since 90% of them are drug addicts, as well as designated areas for them to live in. If they refuse to go 

to the designated areas because there are rules and they can’t do drugs there, then that is their choice, 

but they should NOT be allowed to just camp wherever. We pay taxes and have rights as well! This has 

gotten way out of hand and the compassion for the homeless has crossed the line. Compassion is giving 

them a place to go and access to basic needs and services. If they choose not to go there and accept the 

services, that’s on them. They cannot continue to be allowed to terrorize the rest of us! Do not pass this 

law! 

Thank you. 


